
Summit in Vegas this week to
address wild horses
By Lynda V. Mapes, Seattle Times

Horse people hope the new year will bring a solution to an old
problem: too many horses.

A horse summit planned for the first week of the year is
expected to draw to Las Vegas representatives from Northwest
tribes, federal agencies and conservation groups, as well as
wildlife advocates, and horse people vexed by too many horses
with no market to cull the herds.

“Its  bad  and  getting  worse,”  said  Sue  Wallis,  a  Wyoming
legislator  and  member  of  United  Horsemen,  a  Wyoming-based
nonprofit organizing the summit. She backs development of a
plant in Wyoming where horses can be slaughtered for human
consumption — a solution she says is the humane and ethical
solution to the problem.

“We are not just some meat-industry schmucks,” she said of
slaughter supporters. “What we need is humane and regulated
horse processing in the U.S. where we can control it, and we
can set really high standards. We are horse people concerned
about the well being of the horse.”
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